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Longstock NHP 
As you know the NHP Steering Group (SG) undertook its first formal engagement by way of a questionnaire last month.
The questionnaire asked for residents to respond to the following three questions; 
· What’s the best thing about living in Longstock?
· What you would change if you could? and 
· What you felt could be a threat to Longstock’s future?
The SG issued approximately 240 questionnaires. Unfortunately, this is only an approximate figure as we received requests for electronic questionnaires and noted a number of households that either didn’t want to take part or were empty.
We received a total of 108 responses so a return of approximately 50%.
Residents were extremely buoyant about Longstock with the majority of returnees commenting positively on the high level of community spirit, Longstock’s rural feel and the peace and tranquillity of village life.
Not unsurprisingly traffic and parking issues (mainly linked to the Leckford estate and/or the pub) featured prominently in matters residents would like to change about Longstock. Comments were also received about the lack of affordable housing, footpaths and a regular bus service.
Finally, residents felt that threats to Longstock’s future primarily centred on housing. Concerns were raised in relation to; large scale housing developments, the overdevelopment of existing properties, second homes, a lack of affordable housing and smaller properties for first time buyers and/or older residents to downsize into.
The results of the questionnaires have been analysed by our consultants, Plan-et who are now drawing together key themes for the SG’s visions and objectives. The results will also be used to create clear workstreams for the SG to consider and explore as they move forward.
Angie Filippa
NHP Chair

Actions;
1. Can Mark give an update on grant applications?


